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| am writing to express my concerns regarding the reinstatement of the turbines and the
negative visual impact that they will have on the neighbours and the community living in the
valley below. The reasons that they were removed from the project are all still valid. The
instability of the area has not changed. The water retention ability of the area and the native

wildlife will still be greatly impacted.

Also the negative effect it will impose on the value of nearby property (DAD1) will be devastating
to the current owners. The proposed voluntary acquisition places a burden on the owner of the
property and is an invasion of landholders rights. The impacts being imposed on this land owner

amount to him being forced out of his own property.
This project is a monumental environmental disaster.

In short.. | oppose any reinstatement of wind turbines or any acquisition of land in this project.
This project should be rejected and deemed unviable.
Nundle.
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